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Friday 10th November 2023 
 

Hedgehog Class 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are writing to inform you that sadly Miss Marshall-Clarke will be leaving Scargill at the 
end of term. We are sure you will join us in wishing Miss Marshall-Clarke all the best for the 
future and thank her for her hard work and dedication to the children of Scargill over the 
many years she has taught here. 
 
Between now and the end of term the class will continue to be taught by Mrs Wilderspin, 
Mrs Crawford and Miss Marshall-Clarke in the current format. Our intention is to advertise 
and appoint for a replacement to start in January as a job share with Mrs Wilderspin.  
 
We understand this change may be concerning for you. However, it is our priority to ensure 
a smooth transition in January and minimise the disruption for the children. 
 
If you have any concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

     
 
Mrs Hallsworth    Mr Hetherington 
Head of School   Executive Head 
 

 

 

 

 

 


